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Great News!

On Tuesday 7th March, and on every Tuesday after that, the Infant library will be opening its doors from 3:15pm – 3:45pm.
Mrs Peat, our school librarian, will be available in the library during this time to recommend a read, or to arrange for you to take a book home to share with your child.  Or, just pop in for an enjoyable chance to share a story with your child!
Also, we’re looking for help to extend our opening hours so that families at St Mary’s can use the wonderful library resources we have available.  If you’re interested and are available between 3pm-4pm, we’d love to hear from you.  Just leave your name and number at the school office.

Online Reading

At St Mary’s, we understand the importance of reading as a life-long skill.  Therefore, we’d like to recommend the following websites that can be accessed from the comfort of your own home to allow you to share a book with your child.

All these websites offer a wide range of FREE books for you to enjoy!

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk
http://www.myonlinereading.com/index.php
http://www.storylineonline.net/
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